
 

Welcome to 3C Community Church. 

We hope you enjoy being with us today. Please 
stay for a hot drink after the meeting.    

Church Road, Upper Cam, Dursley 
Gloucestershire,  GL11 5PG 
Tel: 07717 272099 (office) 

Pastor: Phil Greenow 
Elders: Saul White, Peter Smallridge 
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September 2025 Calendar. 
Tuesday 2nd. Tear Fund Lunch   12.30 3C Church Hall 
 
Wednesday 3rd. Peers & Martins Community Gp. 19.30 Private Homes 
  Lifeline “Canal Trip”  11.30 Saul Junction. 
 
Thursday 4th Zoom Prayer Group  16.00 “On Line” 
  Worship Team Meeting  19.30 3C Community Church 
 
Saturday 6th. Scheduled Maintenance Day 09.00 3C Community Church 
 
Sunday 7th. Church Service & Communion 10.30 3C Community Church
  with Trailblazers and Prayer Team 
Monday 8th. Ladies Meeting   19.00 3C Church Hall 
 
Tuesday 9th. SPT Meeting   10.15 Stevenson’s home 

Woodlands Community Gp.                19.30 Verlaques Home 
Wednesday 10th Lifeline    14.30 3C church hall 
  Peers & Martins Community Gp. 19.30 Private Homes 
 
Thursday 12th. Zoom Prayer Gp.   16.00 “On Line”  
  Mens Gp. meeting   19.30 “Old Spot” 
 
Sunday 14th Church Service with  10.30 3C Community Church 

 Trailblazers and Prayer Team 
Church Family Gathering day 12.30 3C Church Hall 

   
Wednesday 17th. Morning Community Gp.  10.30 Springfields Lounge 
  Peers & Martins Community Gps 19.30 Private Homes 
Thursday 18th. Zoom Prayer Gp.   16.00 “On Line” 
 
Sunday 21st. Church Service & Communion 

with Trailblazers and Prayer Team 10.30 3C Community Church 
  New Members Lunch  12.30 TBC 
   
Tuesday 23rd Woodlands Community Gp.  19.30 Verlaques home 
  
Wednesday 24th. Lifeline    14.30 3C Church Hall 
  Peers & Martins Community Gs. 19.30 Private Homes 
 
Thursday 25th. Zoom Prayer Gp.   16.00 “On-Line” 
  Church Prayer Meetings  19.30 3C Blue Lounge 
 
Sunday 28th Church Service with Trailblazers 10.30 3C Community Church
  and Prayer Team. 
                                             



Roof Project Sunday Service arrangements 

Subject to agreement with the Contractors as Peter explained in his last e-mail the work will recommence 
on September 1st. 

Here is a reprise of the church worship arrangements that will take place during the Project. 

The first phase will take about 3 -4 weeks and will involve work above the ceiling to the structural timbers. 
We will be able to continue worshipping in the main body of the Church as usual and our usual current 
activities in the Hall will remain unchanged. There will be workmen activity in the car park which may 
restrict the amount of parking space available and priority will be given to those with disability issues. The 
second phase will follow straight on from phase 1 and again will be about 3 -4 weeks during the month of 
October. There will be NO ACCESS from the roadside entrance during the Project. This work will chiefly 
involve doing things to the church ceiling and there will be scaffolding in a lot of the main chapel area. 

The final (3rd) Phase is planned for November/December which will involve scaffolding around the outside 
of the church and we will still be worshipping in the hall because the roof will be open as tiles are removed 
and replaced. Allowing for weather to inevitably disrupt the best laid plans we must be prepared that this 
work may extend beyond Christmas. 

You will appreciate that this is going to cause a lot of temporary disruption to our normal church activities. 
The hall will be full of chairs as well as accommodating the musicians equipment. 

The Elders and the Admin Team are currently looking into these consequences in greater detail  and will 
keep you informed as to how we are going to resolve these challenges before Phase II starts in October. 

Some Christian Fellowship Thoughts. 

The Editor was in discussion with some fellow Christians from our 
church and one of them shared these thoughts about ‘Fellowship’ 
and a prayer they had come across reflecting this concept. I felt 
sufficiently impressed to think it worth sharing with the rest of the 
church - be blessed by it. 

“Dear Lord.       Thank you for the unique bond that brings believers 
in Jesus together. Thank you for my church, for Christian fellowship, 
for how we care for one another. This bond is unique because it 
invites the living God into our midst and offers supernatural help in 
dealing with our problems. We have a common perspective on life 
because we know our sins have forgiven, we have experienced the 
joy of salvation and we know we have a future together in heaven. 
How encouraging that our gatherings provide a place for honest 
sharing about the things that really matter in life and the 
encouragement to stay strong in the face of temptation. Lord, I 
know that Christian fellowship is a good thing, for we help each 
other to stay strong in our faith and we encourage, comfort, warn 
and bless each other. Thank you for this wonderful gift of fellow 
believers which gives grace to us all and peace from God our Father 
and our Lord, Jesus Christ. When we gather together I want to 
encourage you and I also want to be encouraged by you. Amen.  

   From:- “365 Pocket Prayers” Published by Tyndale House. 

I felt this was a simple heartfelt prayer without reems of theology 
and long words and was an expression of a deep desire of what 
Jesus words “to remain in fellowship” meant to the writer and was 
a concept we might well consider in our own lives with Jesus and 
our own church fellowship.  
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